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18 June 2018 
 
 
 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No 051 of 2018 regarding  
Malta – Comino – Malta swimming event 

 
 
Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No. 051 of 2018 regarding Malta – 
Comino – Malta swimming event. 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 
public that passage within the South Comino channel will be restricted between 0800 
hours and 1300 hours on Wednesday 20th June 2018 (during the event). 
 
Passage will be restricted between the imaginary lines W to X and Y to Z, as shown on 
attached chart. 
 
All other information included in Local Notice to Mariners No. 051 of 2018 will remain 
valid. 
 
 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 211A, 2537 and 2538 
 
  
 
 
 
 




